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Fri., Feb. 11

Suburban Temple-Kol Ami participates in the Clergy Letter Project’s 6th annual Evolution Weekend through Sun., Feb. 13. Event organizes hundreds of congregations of different faiths from 13 countries to discuss the compatibility of religion and science. Tonight (Fri.), Dr. Peter Haas, rabbi, of CWRU speaks on “What a universe that evolves means for spirituality” during Shabbat service at 6. 216-991-0700 or lresnik@suburbantemple.org.
